
Monday- Join in the fun of snowman making using shaving cream
Tuesday- Come and make a winter beanie

Wednesday- Let's get creative with play dough
Thursday- Can you make a snowman using marshmallows

Friday- Slime making

JOIN THE FUN OF OSHC 
Registration is FREE all you need to do is visit

our website at
www.afterthebell.com.au 

and complete the online Registration Form. 
 Please feel free to contact our head office as
we are happy to help you out with the process.

CONTACT US
OSHC- 0427 197 520

Head Office- (03) 97586744
Program Leader: Emily Lade

EXCITING PROGRAM AHEAD 
TERM 3 - WEEK 3 

St Catherines
 OSHC Newsletter

JOKE OF THE WEEK 
Q: How do bees get to school?

A: On the school Buzzzz!

If you would like to book your
child/ren in to the After School Care

Program please contact
bookings@afterthebell.com.au

COOKING CLUB
Earth Cookies

HIGHLIGHTS

Parent
Information


